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Voting by mail has been very successful in Oregon with voter turnout consistently 

ranking in or near the top 10% of states nationwide, and Oregon elections by mail 

have been fair and well-protected against fraud (contrary to lies spread by the Trump 

administration). Requiring voters to vote in person on election day would penalize 

working individuals who might not be able to take the time off of work to vote; also 

individuals with limited mobility or who otherwise would have difficulty accessing a 

polling site. This bill is simply a dishonest ploy by the MAGA movement to subvert the 

democratic process and needs to be called out as such. Defend our democracy! 


